
From: Mary Smith  
Date: 17 March 2017 16:18:25 GMT 
To: Peter.Day@Oxfordshire.gov.uk 
 
Subject: Minerals & waste local plan update Clanfield/Bampton 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Whatever is happening to Government/Council plans for Bampton. 
We are a happy village and are being loaded with masses of houses which make it 
practically impossible to park in the village for the small Coop and the butchers and 
the Post office - and now you are considering gravel extraction yet again. 
 
I thought that last time this came under threat RAF Brize Norton objected? Yet again 
you plan to invade our small space - the roads here are not made for hundreds of 
lorries - and I believe the quality of the gravel is not suitable for building. 
 
My late husband and I retired here after Witney started expanding - it is to be a 
peaceful village no longer. 
 
I should appreciate your comments please. 
 
Yours faithfully - Mary Smith. 
 

mailto:Peter.Day@Oxfordshire.gov.uk

